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Bulletin Deadline is 1 p.m. Sunday  

 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday  
6:45 a.m., (Vigil) 4:00 p.m. 

First Saturday of each month 
8 a.m. Mass in the Extraordinary Form 

 

Sunday  
8:00  10:00  11:30 a.m., 5:00 p.m. 

 

Monday–Friday 
6:45 a.m., 12:10 p.m. 

 

Holy Days 
 Consult Parish Bulletin 

 
 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturday  2:30 to 3:30 p.m.  

or by appointment 
 

 
New to the Area?  Moving?  

 Recently Married?  
Changed Address or Phone # ?    
PLEASE notify the Parish Office  

(216.382.7601)  
of any changes or  

of your desire to register. 
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My Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 

I am pleased to have this opportunity to thank all of you for a most 
wonderful Festival weekend.  What beautiful weather and fun 
times we had!!  I would like to thank, in a most special way, our 
South Euclid Police and Fire Department personnel for their hard 
work in maintaining crowd control and for being a presence on the 
grounds.   
 

Thank you to Kim Berlin and her family who worked many hours 
before and during the Festival preparing and serving the tasty 
sauce, peppers and cavatelli; to Bob Mapel and his counting crew 
who worked into the wee hours of the morning each day doing 
their very best to make our dollars multiply; to the Scouts and 
their parents who took charge of the food transport and worked in 
Kiddyland; and to Matt Wenzel and his group of volunteers who 
took care of stocking the beer and pop booths and ice machines, 
and made frequent “garbage runs.”  Matt also took charge of 
clean-up and set-up of the grounds and main tent each morning. 
 

I want to announce that the proposed sale of St. Margaret Mary, 
which I presented to you in April, has become a reality.  The sale 
has officially closed.  I pray that the Euclid Avenue Congregation 
will find the peace and love of Christ that so many found for so 
many years within the walls of St. Margaret Mary Church.  May 
God bless them abundantly as they begin their time within our 
community. 
 

I hope that you will be able to come to the little celebration of my 
30th Anniversary that we will take place on the rectory grounds 
this Sunday.  We should be getting started around 6:30.  I also 
hope that you will be able to attend the showing of the wonderful 
film “The War of the Vendee”  (which is described in detail in the 
adjacent column). This FREE screening will be Monday, July 22.  
There is information contained in today’s bulletin. 
 

Finally, next weekend, Abbé Matthew Weaver, one of our two 
seminarians, will be speaking at all of the Masses.  Abbé Weaver 
will be sharing his vocation story and telling you more about his 
Order.  I hope that you will be generous in helping him in his stud-
ies.  There will be a second collection to assist him in his needs.  
We are very proud of both Abbé Weaver and Brother Daniel.  
They are both inspirational for our youth. 
 

May God’s blessings be yours this week. 
Father Ireland 

FROM THE PASTOR ’S DESK … 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FREE Screening 
 

 of the new Catholic Family Film 
 

 “The War of the Vendee “ 
 

at Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish ~ Knights Hall (Church Hall) 
on Monday, July 22, at 7:00pm 

 

The War of the Vendee” is the exciting, award-winning feature 
film from Navis Pictures, a Catholic Film production Company 
from Danbury, CT dedicated to creating films with Catholic Youth 
that inspire, educate, and entertain all ages.  
  

This timely, 90 minute, PG-rated film tells the little known story of 
the hundreds of thousands of brave, Catholic Martyrs of the 
French Revolution who gave their lives to restore the freedom of 
The Church.   
 

Featuring a glorious musical score recorded at Warner Bros. Stu-
dios in Hollywood, beautiful cinematography, and strong perfor-
mances by a cast of 256 young Catholics, but without a single 
drop of blood or even a whiff of innuendo or vulgarity, this is a 
"war movie" that is safe viewing for the entire family!   
 

The film's award-winning director, Jim Morlino, (creator of the 
popular "Glory Stories" Audio CDs) will introduce the movie, and 
will host an informal Q&A session after the screening. There will 
also be discounted DVDs of the film for sale.   
 

This is a perfect  
Catholic Family event!  

 

 You can visit the company's website at navispictures.com to 
watch the trailer, and learn more about the work of Navis. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

If your family would like to have an image of the 
Sacred Heart of Jesus enthroned in your home, 
please call Fr. Ireland at the Parish Office 
(216.382.7601)  to arrange a time for him  to 
come and lead this beautiful devotion.  Let us 

place ourselves under the watchful eye of Our Blessed Mother, 
Mary, who will teach us to … 
 
 

Love with the Heart of Christ. 
 

 Rest in Peace … 
Thomas Guzan, 

Father of John (father-in-law of 
Mary Guzan former Librarian at 
Sacred Heart Jesus Academy) 

 

Nicklas N. Fiore 
Julia Frato 

 

May God Grant Them the Reward of Their Labors. 

http://www.navispictures.com/
http://navispictures.com/
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      Collection for 7/14/13:  $8,917.83     12-wk avg. $10,969. 

          Collection for 7/15/13:  $9,693.85     12-wk avg. $11,262.  
 
  

The Lord replied, “Who, then, is the faithful and prudent steward 
whom the master will put in charge of his servants to distribute 
[the] food allowance at the proper time?  Blessed is that servant 
whom his master on arrival finds doing so. Truly, I say to you, he 
will put him in charge of all his property.” (Lk 12:42-44)   
               from the Bishops’ Pastoral on Stewardship 
 

May we always be good stewards of God’s gifts.  
 Please support your parish.       

 Father Ireland 
 

Now might be a great time to consider setting up an on-line pay-
ment account with your bank to ensure that the parish continues 
to receive the benefit of your generosity even while you are away 
on vacation this summer.  It’s as easy as setting up a credit card 
payment, utility payment, etc.  You might even want to set up a 
recurring payment … SET IT & FORGET IT!   
 

...from the voices of the children … 
 
 

 

These “good deeds for God” were among those written by the 
children  who used their offering envelopes this week.  
     (Reproduced as the children wrote them.) 
 
 

 I helped out at Kiddyland even if I was tired. 
 Helping my family paint the basement. 
 Working the Festival. 
 
 
 

   Thank you children for sharing these. 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday-Wednesday  8:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.   
Thursday & Friday      8:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.    
Saturday & Sunday    9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

 

Bulletin Deadline: Sunday, 1:00 p.m., for publishing the following Sunday. 
 

New Parishioners 
Registration after each Sunday Mass in the Parish Office, or by appointment. 

 

Baptisms: 
First and third Sundays of each month at 1:00 p.m.  Pre-registration 
required. Parents expecting their first child should arrange to attend the 
required Pre-Baptism class.  These are offered at the parish on the 4th 
Sunday of January, April, July and October at 1:00 p.m. in Mary’s Room.  
Pre-registration is required.  Call the Parish Office. 

 

Marriages: 
Engaged couples should make their arrangements with the priest at least 
6 to 12 months in advance of their wedding. 

 

Holy Communion for the Homebound: 
Please call the Parish Office whenever a family member is seriously ill or 
hospitalized.  Arrangements can be made to bring Holy Communion to 
the homebound weekly or monthly. 
 

Music Director:  Mr. Thomas Adamowicz       216.262.3133 
Funerals:  Call the Parish Office to arrange date and time.   
 

Sponsor Requirements: 
All requests for sponsor certificates must be directed to a priest.  Individuals must 
be registered and practicing members of this parish, at least 16 years of age, and 
have received the Sacraments of Baptism, Eucharist and Confirmation, and if 
married, the marriage must have been accepted by the Catholic Church. 

 

Sacred Heart of Jesus Academy 
4478 Rushton Road, South Euclid, OH 44121 
216.381.0363, FAX 216.381.7561 
E-mail: office@sacredheartofjesusacademy.org 
Website: sacredheartofjesusacademy.org  

    Principal:  Mr. William DiBacco 
 

PSR Religious Education Classes 
Sundays 10:00 a.m. to 11:15 a.m. 
For Information about the program call the Parish Office (216.382.7601) 

 

Sts. Margaret and Gregory Credit Union 
1499 Dean Drive, South Euclid, OH 44121 
216.691.0242, FAX 216.691.0435 
Hours: Tuesday-Thursday, 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
  Friday, 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.; Saturday, 9:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

 STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE … 
WEEKEND OF JULY 13 & 14, 2013 

    Wedding Banns 
 

  III.  Christopher Moroskl & Kerry Kawa  
        (Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish) 

  Living Faith … 
“He who does justice will live 
In the presence of the Lord.” 
   (Psalm 15) 

 How often do you take on a job and then resent it?  What can 
you do about that? 

 How are you compassionate in responding to those with 
whom you do not agree, as Jesus was to Martha? 

 How does Jesus’ support of Mary’s hunger for knowledge 
speak to you? 

Holy Land Gifts 
 

Next weekend, after all the Masses there will be a display of 
carved items such as Nativity Scenes, Crucifixes, Rosaries, the 
Last Supper, and many other beautiful religious articles. 
 
These items are brought to us by Ms. Suhair Musleh, who will use 
the proceeds of the sale to assist the effort to keep Christians pre-
sent in the Holy Land of Jesus’ birth. 
 

Please take time to view these beautiful carvings. 
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  Sanctuary Group #1                EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS          
         Aida Kinczel  LECTORS       OF HOLY COMMUNION                                SERVERS            
                                       
      

VIGIL at 4 p.m.             L. Hart      B. Pugel   M. & J. Romeo                                      J. Catena     L. Weise 
 

SUNDAY                             
                  8:00 a.m.          T. Bell      R. Rhode J. & M. Trausch            J. & O. Robida 
    10:00 a.m.          J. Kolar      M. Chordas D. Miklic  E. DiNova         ~ Adult Servers ~ 
     11:30 a.m.          D. Brunton      A. Gilliam S. & B. Krajnak       G. Majikas     B. Best  

        5:00 p.m.          H. Gutter      T. Miller C. Welsh C. Cullen      L. Rummel    R. Benda  

L ITURGICAL M INISTERS FOR THE WEEKEND OF JULY 27 & 28, 2013 

 

Monday, July 22   St. Mary Magdalene    
(Novena to the Infant Jesus)  
  

        6:45 a.m. Deceased of the Landwei & DiBarto Families 
     12:10 p.m.      Richard Hoffmann (Anniversary) 
 
Tuesday, July 23   Weekday  (Novena to the Infant of Jesus) 

   Optional:  St. Bridget, religious 
   

        6:45 a.m.      Frances Giancola   (Anniversary) 
      12:10 p.m.      Edward Hurley   (Anniversary) 
 

Wednesday, July 24   Weekday  (Novena to the Infant Jesus) 

 Optional:  St. Sharbel Makhlūf 
    

        6:45 a.m.  Wojtylak & Bral Families   
      12:10 p.m.    Rita Poje (Anniversary) 
 

Thursday, July 25   St. James, Apostle  
(Novena to the Infant Jesus) 
        

 6:45 a.m. Mr. and Mrs. Ted Kroboth 
      12:10 p.m. Angelo Caroscio 
    

Friday, July 26   St. Joachim & Anne, 
                          Parents of the Blessed Virgin Mary  
    

       6:45 a.m.   Dr. Claire Cotton & Family  
     12:10 p.m.     James Heraghty 
  
Saturday, July 27   Weekday    
  

  6:45 a.m.  Sacred Heart of Jesus Parish Office Staff 
       1:00 p.m.       Wedding:  Christopher Moroskl & Kerry Kawa  
       4:00 p.m.     William & Robert Litz 
 

Sunday, July 28   Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

 8:00 a.m.  Shirley Kirchner  
     10:00 a.m.     James Jacobson  
     11:30 a.m.     Parishioners of Sacred Heart of Jesus 
 5:00 p.m.     Lucien & Anthony Silvestro 

(Please return this reservation form with your payment) 
 

 Historic Churches Tour ~ Tuesday, September 24, 2013 
Checks payable to JKL TOURS …  

Mail to Jennifer Yowler   2888 Morley Rd.  Shaker Hts. 44122 
 

PRINT Names of Attendees:  _________________________________ 

_________________________________________________________ 

Contact Address  ___________________________________________ 

            City ___________________  State ____ Zip ________ 

  

We need your Mass intentions to fill the openings we have 
throughout the rest of this year.  

There are still quite a number of Sundays available. 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK . . .  

Sunday:  Gn 18:1-10a/Col 1:24-28/Lk 10:38-42 
Monday:  Ex 14:5-18/Jn 20:1-2, 11-18 
Tuesday: Ex 14:21--15:1/Mt 12:46-50 
Wednesday: Ex 16:1-5, 9-15/Mt 13:1-9 
Thursday: 2 Cor 4:7-15/Mt 20:20-28 
Friday:  Ex 20:1-17/Mt 13:18-23 
Saturday: Ex 24:3-8/Mt 13:24-30 
Next Sunday: Gn 18:20-32/Col 2:12-14/Lk 11:1-13 
 

©Liturgical Publications Inc 

WOMEN ’S GUILD  
PLANNING ANOTHER ROAD TRIP  
DESTINATION :  P ITTSBURGH ,  PA  

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW ~ SAVE THE DATE 
 

Please join the Women’s Guild for a bus tour to explore two  
historic churches in the Pittsburgh area:  St. Anthony Church,  
home to the largest public collection of relics in the world (over 
5000) and St. Stanislaus Kostka, one of the oldest churches in 
the Pittsburgh diocese and built in the “Polish Cathedral” style.  
 

The trip is open to ALL men & women. Cost is $74 and includes, 
bus, lunch at Grand Concourse Restaurant, a donation to each 
church and a step-on guide in Pittsburgh.   
 

For more information and/or reservations,   
contact Jennifer Yowler at 216-752-9141. 

 

 Deadline for reservations and ticket purchase is August 20.  
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If you are expecting the birth of your first child, 
or if you have already welcomed a first child into 
your family, we invite you to attend our next Pre
-Baptism Class which will be held on Sunday, 
July 28, at 1 p.m. in Mary’s Room.   
 

This class is required by the Diocese of Cleve-
land of all parents who are requesting Baptism of a first child or of 
those parents who did not attend a class before a previous child’s 
Baptism.   
 

Please call the Parish Office (216.382.7601) to pre-register no later 
than July 24, 2013.  Thank you. 

PRE-BAPTISM CLASS . . .   

 

$4,499/person for air and land costs combined. 
 

The tour will take you to Paris ● Lourdes ● Lisieux ●  Fatima 
Shrine of Montserrat and Barcelona 

 

13 days of travel through the cities of Europe where Our Blessed 
Mother has appeared and miracles have happened.  In Paris, see 
the beautiful sites of the Cathedral of Notre Dame, the Eiffel Tow-

er, the Champs-Elysees and the Arc de Triomphe   
 

Brochures are available in the Parish Office.  Or, for more infor-
mation, visit the official website:  www.proximotravel.com.   For 
more information, contact   

 

Proximo Travel     
 857 West Boylston St.    Worcester, MA 01606   440.457.7033  
                     ♦e-mail: Anthony@Proximotravel.com 

SPRINGTIME ,  2014, ON THE CONTINENT . . .  

Watch Special EWTN World Youth Day Coverage! 
EWTN Global Catholic Network will offer complete, LIVE coverage 
of “World Youth Day 2013” and Pope Francis from Rio de Janeiro, 
Brazil July 22-24.   
Watch EWTN on Time Warner Cable channel #18,  
                            DISH Network channel #261 or  
                            DirecTV channel #370. 
Program Schedules are available in the back of the Church.  Go to 
ewtn.com for more information. 
 

Welcome Ceremony  - Monday, July 22 at 2:45 p.m. ET 
Life on the Rock Special from Rio –Tuesday, July 23, 11 a.m. ET 
Opening Mass - Tuesday, July 23 at 5:30 p.m. ET and Wednes-

day, July 24, at 12 a.m. ET 
Mass at National Shrine of Aparecida - Wednesday, July 24 at 

8:30 a,m. and 9:30 p.m. ET 
Opening of the "Polo de Atencao Integrada da Saude Mental" 

- Wednesday, July 24, at 5 p.m. ET 

 

Pilgrimage to EWTN!  
Interested in making a Eucharist Pilgrimage to EWTN Global 
Catholic Television Network and the Shrine of the Most Blessed 
Sacrament in Alabama?  
 

Please join us from September 16 to September 20, 2013 for 
this memorable trip!  We will leave from Hudson Ohio. Cost is 
$480.00 (double occupancy) or $545.00 (single).  Cost includes 
bus transportation, hotels and all meals in Alabama. For further 
information, please call Rose Mercurio at 330-622-8253. 

ATHLETIC CLUB NEWS . . .  

Attention football, volleyball & cross country athletes!  The Sacred 

Heart of Jesus Athletic Club is looking for any interested athletes 

in grades 3-8.  Please go to the Sacred Heart  of Jesus Academy 

website under the Athletics tab, then the Sports Sign Up link to 

register electronically.  Questions?  Please call Laura Stergar at 

216.382.5897 or e-mail at l.stergar@outlook.com.  

 

 
 

Don’t miss the FEST!  All ages are welcome to spend the day at 
the 13th annual Catholic family FESTival on Sunday, August 4, at 
the Center for Pastoral Leadership in Wickliffe.  l ages.  Come 
and enjoy delicious food along with great displays and presenta-
tions. Join thousands from across the Diocese as we celebrate 
our faith with an outdoor Mass at 8 p.m. followed by an amazing 
American Fireworks display. The day begins at 12 noon and con-
tinues through 10 p.m.  Make plans to go to the FEST. 

COUNTDOWN TO THE FEST … 8/4/13 

First Prize ~ $10,000 Patty Roddy 
 Seller ~ $500  Mike Miller 
 

Second Prize ~ $2,500 Kay Gallito 
    Third Prize ~ $2,500 Brian Matz 
 

Chinese Raffle Basket Winners 
   Spa Package ~ DiNovo Family   My Space ~ Alyssa Prevesk 
   Family Fun ~ Angela Mullins       Lawn & Garden ~ Lisa Carroll 

FESTIVAL RAFFLE W INNERS . . .  

mailto:l.stergar@outlook.com
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RECYCLE PAPER & CARDBOARD  

 

Please remember that our new recycling company now accepts 
cardboard.  Mailing, shipping, gift or delivery boxes are all accept-
ed, however they must be cut up before placing them in the recy-
cle bins located near the Credit Union. 
 

Please DO NOT bring boxes that have not been first 
cut or flattened.  
Intact boxes take up too much room and cause the 
bins to be full before they are “profitable” for us.   
 

Thank You. 

HELPING HANDS FOR HAITI 
 

Our parish is beginning the second year 
of the diaper project for the babies in Hai-
ti.  Because of the devastation from the 
earthquake there, the people have no 

room to dispose of diapers, so they have a great need for cloth 
diapers.  These are given to the moms of newborns when they 
leave the hospital.  At last count, we have made over 1,000 dia-
pers from donated materials.  Currently we have a desperate 
need for terry cloth which is used for the soakers.  Can you help 
out?  Maybe you have some usable fabrics hiding away in the 
attic, basement, or a cedar chest. 
 

Also needed are volunteers to prepare the materials, assemble 
and sew these diapers.  Materials and very simple patterns and 
instruction sheets are available in Mary’s Room in the back of the 
Church.  You can stop in after Mass (or any time the Church is 
open) to pick up your patterns and supply of fabric.   
 

Sincere thanks to all who have already been involved in this par-
ish project.  Why not consider joining in this very worthwhile out-
reach.  If you need any further information, please call Jane Ja-
gels-Romeo at 216.291.0519. 

 Pilgrimage 2013 

- A Year of Faith Journey 

On Saturday, August 17, the Cathedral Latin Alumni Associa-
tion will host one of the inaugural celebrations of NDCL’s 25th 
Anniversary. All alumni (NDA, CL, & NDCL) are invited to this 
evening of celebrating, socializing, and touring the facilities. 
The event will begin with the Sunday Vigil Mass at 4:00 p.m. 
The pig roast at 5:00 p.m. will be catered by Angie’s Rib Wagon 
and include pork, chicken, scalloped potatoes, corn on the cob, 
baked beans and more. 

Tickets are $25 for adults, $12 for students (age 12-18), and 
children 11 and under are free. Beverages including beer will 
be provided and all adults (18 and older) will receive a com-
memorative glass tumbler. Reservations can be made online. 

Deadline is August 10. For questions, please contact Sue Wise 
at 216.691.9999 or clsalumni@yahoo.com 

 
Now through September 8th, the Diocese is sponsoring a 
Year of Faith Pilgrimage to five parishes throughout the Dio-
cese in honor of the Year of Faith. The Cathedral has been 
chosen as the final pilgrimage site for this journey. 

  

This means that we anticipate numerous visitors coming 
through our doors, either for Mass or during the other pilgrim-
age times.  The hours for the pilgrimage are Saturdays: 3:00 - 
7:00 pm, and Sundays 7:00 am - 7:00 pm. While we hope that 
these individuals and groups will absorb all of the beautiful 
details of the church space, the Mary Chapel will serve as a 
special focal point. 

  

Volunteer greeters are needed to welcome visitors and to 
stamp their pilgrimage passports.  Would you be willing to 
spend 20-30 minutes to act as a greeter before and/or after 
Sunday Mass ?   

  

The Cleveland Knights of Columbus have generously agreed 
to handle the late afternoon and 5:30 Mass for us, but we still 
need Pilgrimage Ambassadors before and after the other 
weekend Masses: 

  

 Saturday 4:30 Mass   (4:10 - 6:00 pm coverage) 

 Sunday 8:00 Mass     (7:40 - 9:15 am coverage) 
 Sunday 10:30 Mass (10:10 - 12:00 pm coverage) 
 Sunday 12:15 Mass (12:00 - 1:30 pm coverage)   
    

If you are willing to help, please contact the office: 

stjohns@dioceseofcleveland.org or 216-771-6666. 

 

ATTENTION NDCL ALUMS . . . 

ST .  ANN’S SHRINE … 5384 W ILSON M ILLS RD

Saint Ann Triduum celebrated at St. Paschal Baylon Church from 
Wednesday, July 24, to Friday, July 26.  The Relic of St. Ann will 
be offered for veneration and may be touched during the Novena 
each day.  Refreshments will be served on the last day, after the 
candlelight procession. 
 

Each session will begin with Mass at 7 p.m.  Wednesday there 
will be a blessing of babies & children; Thursday, there will be an 
anointing of the sick and elderly.  Friday will close with a candle-
light procession.  Call Sue Flannery (440.449.2700, ext. 142) if 
you need more information. 

http://ndcl.org/protected/www.clatin.com
mailto:clsalumni@yahoo.com
mailto:stjohns@dioceseofcleveland.org

